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Dear parents and Carers 

 

A weekly parent letter with upcoming dates and a few important reminders will be emailed on a Thursday 

or Friday.  I hope you find it useful. 

Week commencing 11th October 

Monday 11th October - Year 6 Height & weight checks 

Tuesday 12th October Harvest Service at St Peters Church - We are collecting tins for the food bank.  

Please could any donations be brought to school on Monday 11th October. Sorry, no parents on this 

occasion. All children must be in full school uniform and have a coat as we will be walking to the church. 

Children who attend sports club after school will need to bring their p.e kit with them to change into. 

Week commencing 18th October 

Monday 18th October – Flu vaccinations (Reception – Year 6) 

Tuesday 19th October – Bag 2 School collection.  Please put bags in the bike shed on the morning of 19th 

October. 

Tuesday 19th October – Parent Consultations – Peacocks class 

Tuesday 19th October – Last after school sports club (Peacocks class) 

Wednesday 20th October – Cluster football no parent spectators – children involved will be bringing 

home a separate letter 

Wednesday 20th October – Parent Consultations – Gatekeepers class 

Wednesday 20th October – Last after school sports club (Red Skippers & Gatekeepers) 

Thursday 21st October – Parent Consultations – Red Skippers class 

Friday 22nd October – Break up for half term. Children return to school on Monday 1st November 2021. 

 

 

1. 

 

 

 



 

 

School starting time 

The gates into school for all classes are opened at 08.40am.  The register is taken at 08.45am.  Any 

children arriving after this time will be recorded as late.  We understand there are occasions when your 

child may be late but please ring the office to let us know. 

 

Inappropriate language 

From time to time we hear children using inappropriate language on school premises.  This will not be 

tolerated as it can impact the health, safety and wellbeing of others. 

If your child has been heard using inappropriate language, you will be informed by email/letter and I ask 

you to support us by discussing the matter with your child. 

******* 

Parking 

Please can I remind parents to think of others and road safety when parking near the school.  There have 

been occasions when people are parking on a blind bend which causes considerable risk. Please park in 

the car park at the park if possible to keep the road as clear as possible near to the school. 

******** 

 

 

 


